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The Entrance Public School 
TERM 3 Week 7 2023 

 
A Safe, Respectful and Engaged Community 

 
PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 

Term 3 is certainly flying by. Only 3 more weeks of learning before 
we head into the Spring School Holidays. We had a visit from Mr 
John Fleming this week, who has been coaching our teachers over 
the past four years in the implementation of Explicit Instruction. 
John visited several of our classes and observed a variety of 
Reading and Maths Warm-ups and lessons. He was very impressed 
with the high level of focus and engagement our students were 
demonstrating in their learning and the effective explicit delivery of 
the content, by our teachers. 

SLSO and Support Staff Appreciation Week 

This Wednesday we celebrated Student Learning Support Officer 
and Support Staff Appreciation Week. At TEPS, we have sixteen 
dedicated SLSO’s who work tirelessly supporting our Teachers and 
Students every day, both in the classrooms with learning and on 
the playground socially. We are also so fortunate to be supported 
by our efficient Office Staff, an Aboriginal Education Officer, a 
Wellbeing Nurse, a Family Support Worker, our School Chaplain, a 
General Assistant and our Technology Co-ordinator, that form an 
integral part of our TEPS Staff Team. We acknowledged our School 
Support Staff with a morning tea and a message of appreciation. 

 

COMING EVENTS 
TERM 3 2023 

Week 7 
Thurs 31st August 
• Tumbi Tasters – Yr. 6 

Fri 1st September 
• Whole School Assembly 
• Father’s Day Breakfast  

– 7.30-8.30am 
 
Week 8 
Thurs 7th September 
• Tumbi Tasters – Yr. 6 

Fri 8th September 
• K-2 Assembly – KC 

 
Week 9 
Tues 12th September 
• Koori Choir Workshop – 

Brooke Ave PS 
• Laycock Street Theatre – 

Yrs. 3 & 4 
Wed 13th September 
• Yr. 7 2024 Tumbi 

Campus – Gala Day 
Thurs 14th September 
• Tumbi Tasters – Yr. 6 
• Reptile Park Excursion – 

Yrs. 1 & 2 
Friday 15th September 
• Yrs. 3 – 6 Assembly – 3S 

 
Week 10 
Wed 20th September 
• Stage 3 Broken Bay 

Camp 
• Kinder Excursion – 

Amazement Farm & Fun 
Park 

Thurs 21st September 
• Tumbi Tasters – Yr. 6 
• Stage 3 Broken Bay 

Camp 
Fri 22nd September 
• Stage 3 Broken bay 

Camp 
• Whole School Assembly 
• Last Day of Term 3 

 
Term 4 2023 

Week 1 
Mon 9th October 
• First Day of Term 4 
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BOOK CHARACTER PARADE 

Thank you to all our students and staff who came dressed as their favourite Book Characters last 
Wednesday and for all our families who came to support the parade. It is always a wonderful way to 
celebrate the importance of books and reading. Thank you to Ms Evans for the effort she puts into 
making sure Book Week is a spectacular celebration at TEPS every year. 

Murphy 

Mr Murphy is going well with his extensive therapy puppy training. The suitability of a School 
Therapy Dog is based on their temperaments. Murphy is confident, cute, cuddly and clever, 
everything that is considered important for a School Therapy Dog. Murphy also has a shed free coat 
that is hypoallergenic and so soft to touch. Over the next few weeks, he will be introduced to small 
groups of students and different areas of our school as part of his training. We cannot wait to meet 
him. 

 

Father’s Day Breakfast 

Happy Father’s Day to all our TEPS community father figures this Sunday. We are excited to 
celebrate the significant role you play in our students lives, together this Friday morning, starting at 
7.30am with a coffee, BBQ breakfast and some fun activities. Thank you to Ms Georgia and Mrs Kirk 
for their organisation of this event and to all staff who support this special occasion. 

Take Care 

Mrs Liana Haslam for Dave Stitt 
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School Uniform 

A number of students have been turning up to school out of school uniform. We understand that 
uniform costs can be high, however, when students appear with high-end brand clothing that is 
often more expensive than the school uniform it gives a different message. The school will be 
supporting the wearing of correct uniform by providing students out of uniform with a jumper of 
the right colour to be worn for the day. Students who have lost their jumper or are wearing 
incorrect attire will also be offered this option. We are encouraging all students to be proud of our 
school and model appropriate uniform. K-mart and Big W also sell navy tracksuit pants and 
jumpers for less than $10. This can be a more affordable option. 

Permission to Publish 

At school we have several students who do not have permission to publish their images and 
names in our school newsletters and through our social media channels. Parents also give 
permission to use their children’s images and names to the school by signing permission slips.  
A reminder that any footage taken of school events are not allowed to be broadcast on social 
media, YouTube or shared with other people as you do not have permission to use the images of 
the children from the parents. If you have utilised any footage in that way, can you please 
remove it from those media platforms. It would be grateful if you can support the school with 
this. 

 

 

Principal – Dave Stitt        
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Thirsty? Choose Water Program! 

Friday 18th of August 2023, Stage 2 students participated in a Choose Water Day. They rotated through 
7 different activities for the day, based around the benefits of choosing water as a preferred source 
for hydration. The children learnt about the health benefits of drinking water for their bodies.  
 
This program was created in partnership with Central Coast Health and aligns perfectly with the 
installation of our Chilled Water Station. Our Stage 2 students also enjoyed healthy fruit and 
vegetables platters, that were perfectly prepared by Emma and her helpers in our canteen. They 
finished their Choose Water Day with an individual waterhole artwork, inspired by our Waterhole 
mural that surrounds our Chilled Water station, designed by Jakeob Watson, focussing on the 
importance of water to our First Nations People. 
 

                          
 

                                   
 

 
 
Mrs Liana Haslam  
Assistant Principal Wellbeing  
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Kindergarten Headstart 
Our school has a Kindergarten orientation program called Headstart. This program aims to familiarise 
students with our school and provides a range of activities which will prepare them for school life. 
Headstart is a good way to get to know ‘big school’, to meet some of our teachers, make new friends 
and do some fun activities. 

At the beginning of each Headstart session, families are to enter the school via the front office or the 
View St gate and go to the Kindergarten playground. Children are to be signed in and name badges 
worn. Parents then go to the school hall for an information session. Once completed, children can be 
picked up from the Kindergarten area. 

HEADSTART TIMETABLE FOR 2023: 
 

• Wednesday 25th October 1:45pm-3pm 
Parent Information session (Hall) - Welcome to The Entrance Public School and 
Readiness for School. 

Students will participate in activities in our Kindergarten classrooms. 

 

• Wednesday 1st November 1:45pm-3pm 
Parent Information session (Hall):  Literacy and Numeracy. 

Students will participate in activities in our Kindergarten classrooms. 

 

• Wednesday 8th November 1:45pm-3pm 
Information stalls (Hall) & Tour – a variety of stalls will be set up in the hall, including: 
catching the bus, P&C, Uniform shop, Canteen, school banking, Food Hub, Coastwide 
Occupational Therapists, All Areas Speech. School tours, run by our Year 6 leaders, will 
also be available. 

- Students will participate in activities in our Kindergarten classrooms. 

• Wednesday 15th November 1:45pm-3pm 
Games and a Teddy Bear’s Picnic - parents drop their children off in the 
Kindergarten playground for games and a picnic. Please bring along a teddy, treats 
will be provided by our school. Parents return at 3pm to pick up their child. 

 

Enrolment applications 

Families will need to complete an online enrolment application or pick up a hard copy from the front 
office and return before Headstart, along with your child/ren’s original birth certificate for us to sight 
and copy, Immunisation History Statement from Medicare, and proof of address. 

Communication 

To keep up to date with all the relevant information for Kindergarten 2024, please join our The 
Entrance Public School Facebook page, and keep an eye on our school website https://thentrance-
p.schools.nsw.gov.au/ 

Please call us on 4332 2422 to confirm if your child will be attending The Entrance Public School next 
year and if they will be attending our Headstart program.  

https://thentrance-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/
https://thentrance-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/


The Entrance Public School  6 T:02 4332 2422 

Have your details changed? 
 

If any of your details have changed please fill in the following form and hand into school reception.  
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Tuning in to Kids 

Emotionally Intelligent Parenting 
A five-session parenting program for  
parents of aged up to 12 years old 

 

 

Would you like to learn how to: 

• be better at talking with your child? 

• be better at understanding your child? 

• help your child learn to manage their emotions?  

• help to prevent behaviour problems in your child? 

• teach your child to deal with conflict? 

 
Tuning in to Kids shows you how to help your child develop emotional intelligence. Children with 
higher emotional intelligence: 

• have greater success with making and keeping friends 

• have better concentration at school 

• are more able to calm down when upset or angry 

• tend to have fewer childhood illnesses 

Emotional intelligence may be a better predictor of academic and career success than IQ! 

 

Where: The Entrance Public School 

 

When: Tuesdays 22nd August 29th August, 

5th September 12th September, 19th September 

9.30am till 12noon. 

 

Contact: Wayne Osborne (Ossie) 0493 084 647 
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Healthy Lunch Box 
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The Central Coast Bridge Club is conducting a set of bridge 
lessons starting on Tuesday August 15 at 9:30am 

in our clubrooms at 415 The Entrance Road. 
 

The set of lessons runs for six weeks and costs sixty dollars. ($60). 
 

For further information please contact the club on 4339 3824 
or at our email address ccbridgeclub@gmail.com 

 
 
 

mailto:ccbridgeclub@gmail.com
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Go4Fun is a FREE 10-week healthy wellbeing program for children aged 7 to 13 to enjoy along with 
their families. Please contact 1800 780 900. 
  
Run by top trained health professionals, it’s a fun way for kids to build self-esteem and learn about 
eating well, staying active and living a healthy life. 
  
Term 3 programs will take place at: 
 
📌📌 Lake Haven Recreation Centre, Tuesdays 4pm–6pm (Aboriginal program for everyone run by 
Bungree) 
📌📌 Gosford Olympic Swimming Pool, Wednesdays 4pm–6pm 
📌📌 Bateau Bay Neighbourhood Centre, Thursdays 4pm–6pm 
  
To register, visit go4fun.com.au or call 1800 780 900. 
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If an extra $500 would help you prepare for the costs of starting high school in 2024, then please 
read on to learn more about the free Saver Plus program. 
Saver Plus is a matched savings and financial education program that matches participants’ savings 
dollar-for-dollar up to $500 for education costs such as uniforms, books, excursions, sports fees and 
laptops. 
Participants save for a period of 10 months, so families who start now will be able to complete the 
program and receive their matched savings in February 2024. 


